
 
 

Progressive Needles 
Knit Along 

Featuring Michelle Hunter of Knit Purl Hunter 
 

skacel collection, Inc. is proud to sponsor an ongoing quarterly Knit Along series hosted by Michelle 

Hunter of Knit Purl Hunter.  These mystery KALs begin on the first Thursday of the designated month 

(April and October).  Instructions that introduce knitters to various new techniques, as well as supporting 

educational “how to” video clips are then posted on Michelle’s website in weekly increments over four 

weeks. 

 
Details for each KAL are available at www.knitpurlhunter.com and www.skacelknitting.com. 
 

Knit Along Overview 

 Each quarterly KAL will feature a single project that introduces specific knitting techniques. 

 Each project will feature a specific yarn which can be purchased at your local yarn shop. 

 Instructions for the projects will be posted on the Knit Purl Hunter website. 

 Each month’s instructions will be posted in four segments, with each segment revealing the next step. 

o The 1st segment of each pattern will be posted on the first Thursday of the month. 

o The 2nd, 3rd, and 4th segments will be posted on the subsequent second, third, and fourth 

Thursdays of that month. 

 Each project will feature different techniques. 

o Video Clips on these techniques will be posted on the Knit Purl Hunter website. 

 Once posted, all instructions will remain on the Knit Purl Hunter website for reference. 

 A forum for questions and comments can be found on the Knit Purl Hunter website. 

 Click here for a list of Shopping Sources that carry the Progressive Needles KAL supplies. 
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